During year 6, we have been working on the topic of ‘Graffiti’. We have been looking at whether ‘Tagging’ is good or bad,
and we have been creating our own designs of street art.

In English, we have been writing a letter to the local council to give our opinions about a piece of graffiti art we have seen in Bristol or
Backwell. Also, we have drafted a balanced argument explaining if graffiti should be tolerated.

In art, we were drafting and publishing our own tags. We have been using dozens of different colours for different parts of the graffiti. After,
we have written a persuasive letter to Mr Webster asking permission to draw street art with chalk, somewhere in the school grounds. He
kindly accepted our request, so we have started planning the graffiti artwork, which we will eventually produce on the ground in chalk. We
look forward to showing pictures of this, when it is complete.

We have all really enjoyed our graffiti topic and have learned a great deal over the last few weeks. We feel that this could possibly be our
favourite topic so far! Everyone had great fun and really like creating the graffiti artwork.
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